
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 VIRTUAL MEETING 
 

 

 

 

 

The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing to review the Notice 

of Intent filing, under the State Act and local Wetland Bylaw, to repair and replace a 

failed septic system, within the 100-foot Buffer Zone at 586 Peakham Road, in Sudbury, 

MA., John Bond, applicant.  The hearing will be held on Monday, June 15, 2020  at 6:30 

pm, via remote participation  (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/368460001 is the link to join 

this Hearing via Zoom). Copies of the application may be reviewed on the Conservation 

Department web page at; 

https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-

meeting-monday-june-15-2020/  

Please contact the Conservation Office with any questions at 978-440-5470. 
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